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Paul Feehily 
Interim Head of Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 
Bodicote House 
Banbury Oxfordshire 
OX15 4AA


20th June 2018

Heyford Park Masterplan


Dear Mr Feehily

The Upper Heyford Village Group has seen the response made to the latest Heyford Park Masterplan by Upper Heyford Parish Council, and would like to endorse strongly all the points made by the PC.  There is nothing we feel we need to add to their sound and comprehensive review.

Yours faithfully

Simon van Zwanenberg, Alan Hedges, Ian Lough-Scott
for the Upper Heyford Village Group




